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Re: Infrastructure Investment and Recover~ BPU Docket Number A-X--I-750469-

Public Service Electric and Gas Company ("PSE&G") submits the following in support
of the proposed new subchapter to New Jersey’s Administrative Code, N.J.A.C. 14:3-2A,
Infrastructure Investment and Recovery ("proposed IIR regulation").

PSE&G has a long history of partnership with the State and aligning its interests with
those of New Jersey. With respect to infrastructure improvement, PSE&G has worked actively
with the Board and its Staff, the New Jersey Division of Rate Counsel, and numerous other
interested parties in developing, advocating for, and implementing several infrastructure
programs accelerating investment to harden and modernize New Jersey’s electric and gas
distribution systems, while enhancing employment, economic development, and the
enviromnent, at the lowest possible cost to consumers.

To that end, PSE&G supports the Board’s proposed IIR regulation, and joins in the
August 21, 2017 written comments submitted by New Jersey Utilities Association ("NJUA").

PSE&G appreciates the Board’s ongoing recognition of the need to create a more
standardized process for making large scale infrastructure investments that focus on resiliency,
modernization and preparedness. The proposed IIR regulation, as potentially modified consistent
with the NJUA comments, provides the framework for that process, and should be adopted as a
final regulation.

Respectfully submitted,

Joseph F. Accardo Jr.


